
The Board of SBB proposes that the
AGM resolves on a contribution of SEK
50m for UNHCR's work in Ukraine. The
contribution does not affect the ordinary
dividend for SBB's ordinary
shareholders.
Samhällsbyggnadsbolaget i Norden AB (“SBB”) already has a long-term collaboration with
UNHCR, which is about ensuring that refugees have a roof over their heads. According to the
UNHCR, even before the war in Ukraine, they are responsible for the needs of some 5.5 million
refugees living in refugee camps and settlements. Own housing means protection, security,
privacy, comfort and health.

"We have a war in Europe and we must all do everything we can to contribute. UNHCR does a
fantastic job of helping people affected by war. SBB has already previously contributed to
UNHCR and via our Norwegian JV Solon to SOS Children's Villages, but we think it is
important that we continue to support the hard-hit civilian population in Ukraine in every way
that we can," says Marika Dimming, Investor Relations and Head of Sustainability,
Samhällsbyggnadsbolaget i Norden AB.

For further information, please contact:

Marika Dimming, Investor Relations and Head of Sustainability

Telephone: +46 70-251 66 89

E-mail: ir@sbbnorden.se

Samhällsbyggnadsbolaget i Norden AB (publ) (SBB) is the Nordic region’s leading property
company in social infrastructure. The Company’s strategy is to long term own and manage
social infrastructure properties in the Nordics and rent regulated residential properties in
Sweden, and to actively work with property development. Through SBB’s commitment and
engagement in community participation and social responsibility, municipalities and other
stakeholders find the Company an attractive long-term partner. The Company’s series B
shares (ticker SBB B) and D shares (ticker SBB D) are listed on Nasdaq Stockholm, Large
Cap. Further information about SBB is available at www.sbbnorden.se.

https://www.sbbnorden.se/

